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Miss Marion Simpson, of the Pyrmont 
Superior Public School, won the All   
Schools’ Girls’ Championship at the 
Public School Lady Teachers’ Carnival, 
held in Drummoyne Baths on, the 4th 
inst. Marion though only in her 13th 
year already has some good swimming 
performances to her credit. Last 
season she started twice, winning on 
each occasion, and during the season 
just closing she won, besides the big 
event already mentioned, Pyrmont 
Public School Girls’ Championship 
(50yds) and the All Schools’ Handicap 
at East Sydney Ladles’ Club’s gala. 
Other good achievements were  three 
firsts, one second, and one third in 
five Pyrmont Ladies’ Club handicap, 
starting from scratch each time. Since 
she learned to swim 18 months ago, 
the young champion has, in 10 starts, 
scored seven wins, two seconds, and 
one third.


